



9th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

PARENT CONSULTATIONS AUTUM TERM 2021

We are running Parent Consultations on Monday 22nd November from 1pm in Class 2 (Ruby Class). This year, we want to invite parents into the school and talk to you about your child's learning progress and wellbeing. This will be an opportunity to meet with your child's class teacher and see samples of your child's work. **Consultations will run on Monday 22nd November from 1pm – 5pm in 15 minute time slots.**

In order to do this safely, we have put the following safety measures in place to be able to facilitate seeing you on site:

- Tarka and Ruby Class consultations will be in Class 2, socially distanced
- Please wear a face mask on arrival and sanitise your hands on the way into the classroom (there is a wall-mounted dispenser outside every class)
- Parents are expected to keep a 2m distance from the class teacher your child's class teacher will show you their work.

Parents must not enter through the school gates until their allotted time. A member of staff will collect the parent/carer(s) at the gate. This is to prevent cross-contamination and the mixing of households.

You will be allotted a 15 minute slot for your parent/teacher consultation. **Please sign up by contacting Mrs Ford in the school office.** If you cannot make the consultation on 22nd November, please contact your child's class teacher to arrange a different time after school.

It has been a successful first half term so far and teachers want to share successes and any difficulties with you early so that we can work together to support the children as best we can.

Kind regards,

Deirdre Petersen Principal

Email: admin@highamptonprimary.org.uk | Phone: 01409 231339